
Sent: 22/02/2025 10:29:29 AM
Subject: McDonald’s at manlyvale/balgowlah

To the council
We do not want or need a McDonalds on the corner of Rosebery street and Kenneth rd at the
rounabout.
Traffic is at gridlock a lot of the time.
Safety for pedestrians
The units opposite would love the noise
We have a KFC already with smells
Rubbish will be left all round the area like at the bus stop near KFC
Junk food NO
Plenty of fast food close by
No consultation with residents you just do it.
I could go on but you wont listen anyway
Julie Quinn

Sent from my iPad


